Resilience
Empathy
Self-Awareness
Positivity
Excellence
Communication

Teamwork



Delaval Gardens New Delaval Blyth Northumberland NE24 4DA

Head Teacher: Mr P Struthers BA (Hons) Telephone: 01670 353255

Email: admin@newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk Website: www.newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk

24th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Christmas Lunch - Wednesday 20th December 2023

On Wednesday 20th December we will be having Christmas lunch in school, the cost of Christmas lunch will be £3.00

Children entitled to free school meals and all Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 will qualify automatically and will not need to bring money into school. Children may still bring a packed lunch should they wish to do so.

If you would like your child to have Christmas lunch please complete and return the slip in an envelope with payment (if appropriate), and ensure your child's name, class and amount enclosed is clearly marked on the front of the envelope. Envelopes should be handed in to class not the school office. Unfortunately we cannot accept loose money and change cannot be given.

All slips and payment must be received by **Friday 1st December**.

Please complete one envelope per child.

Yours	sincerely

	Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 20th December 2023
Ch	ild's Name Class
	My child would like Christmas lunch - I enclose £3.00
	My child would like Christmas lunch - I will pay online by 1st December
	My child is entitled to free school meals and would like Christmas lunch.
	My child is in Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and would like Christmas lunch
	My child will bring a packed lunch on the day.













